Subject: Re: Planning Objection 2021/2954/P

Dear Fowler

| have Flat 1A 50 Great Russell Street, London WC1B 3BA which is just at the top of Museum Street.

| am writing to object to the planning application 2021/2954/P for a replacement tower block that will be considerably
taller than the current building on the site.

My objections are to the height of the new building which | feel is inappropriate for our mainly low rise area. | am also
objecting to the loss of light for nearby residents which will be the result of such a large building. | regularly visit the
British Museum, the view from the front steps is mainly of historic London. Once this building goes up it will dominate
the skyline dwarfing the historic architecture. The building will change the skyline of this part of central London
considerably.

It is my hope that the Council will oppose high rise buildings in our area

Kind Regards,

Roy Tulsiani






